
Stephen Fink 
PO Box 261 
Iliamna, AK 99606 
 
Kasie Luke and Bill Cornell 
Superintendent and Director of Personnel 
Lake and Peninsula School District 
 
September 8th, 2023 
 
Dear Ms. Kasie Luke and Mr. Bill Cornell, 
 
I am writing this letter to officially notify you that I will be resigning from my current position as 
School Counselor. My last day of work will be September 13th, 2023.  
 
Although I would love to continue working with LPSD this year and beyond, I unfortunately am 
resigning because of a housing issue. I have already informed my co-counselor, and we will be 
working together to make this transition as smooth as possible. 
 
Teaching and counseling with LPSD for the past seven years has been a genuine pleasure and I 
am grateful for the time. 
 
If you have any questions or require more information, you can reach me by phone, or by 
email. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
_________ 
Stephen Fink 
School Counselor 
Lake and Peninsula School District 
 


